
“This is a happy school where pupils achieve well in terms of their personal, as well as academic 
development and are growing up as responsible caring young people.” Ofsted 2015 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

16 March 2016 
SPORT RELIEF 2016 

Dear Parents, 
 
I would like to share with you the arrangements for this year’s Sport Relief Day, which will be taking 
place this Friday, 18th March 2016. 
 
Children should wear their PE kits for the day, to enable them to walk, jog or run the Sport Relief 
mile which will do together as a school.  
 
Sponsorship forms for the Sport Relief mile have come home a couple of weeks ago, but please let 
the school office know if you need an additional sponsorship form. 
 
Please could all sponsorship money be handed into school at the latest by Wednesday, 13th April. 
 
Should you wish to support Sport Relief further, then we have wrist bands for sale at £1. You can 
purchase these either at drop-off or pick-up directly from the school office. Alternatively, children 
may bring in £1 in a sealed and clearly marked envelope on Friday. 
 
We look forward to an energetic day on Friday, helping those much less fortunate than we are. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tim Clarke 
Headteacher 
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